
REACH Product Information (REACH-205) / Non-presence of SVHC

To Whom It May Concern,

The intent of this document is to clarify how products (including packaging 
materials) manufactured for Solder Connection are affected by the REACH 
‘Candidate List’. As supplied, there are no substances to be released from the 
following product as defined by article 7(1)1 under normal or reasonably 
foreseeable conditions of use, in an individual concentration of ≥0.1% by 
weight:

TSC Stained Glass Flux 

Solder Connection confirms that, to our current knowledge, the product 
aforementioned (including packaging materials) manufactured for Solder 
Connection do not contain any of the 211 substances listed on the Candidate 
list2 of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC), published on the ECHA 
website on January 16th 2020, in an individual concentration of ≥0.1% by 
weight.

We are committed to comply in every aspect to the requirements of
REACH and relevant amendments. At present, we do not expect any 
anticipated SVHC to be in our products that would require reporting to the 
supply chain.

We anticipate this statement satisfies your concerns regarding our
products and the requirements of your company, if not, please contact us 
and we will do our best to provide additional information

Martyn Penfold
Director

1 EC 1907/2006
2 https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 
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